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James D'Alessio and myself would like to offer our assistance as a resource to personally brief 
Governor Haley and staff on BlueCross BlueShield of South Carolina's insights on the repeal and 
replace debate Congress will soon face over ObamaCare.

As a top national opinion leader and state chief executive, it's a certainty that the media and 
members of Congress will look to Governor Haley for input and ideas. We would welcome an 
opportunity to provide a home state perspective on this evolving complex debate.

Thank you for your consideration,

Trey Walker
Senior Advisor, Government Affairs
BlueCross BlueShield of South Carolina
803-206-0847
Trey.Walker@bcbssc.com 

---via iPhone.

mailto:TREY.WALKER@bcbssc.com%2520%253CTREY.WALKER@bcbssc.com%253E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:JAMES.D'ALESSIO@bcbssc.com
mailto:DANA.BOLIN@bcbssc.com
tel:803-206-0847
mailto:Trey.Walker@bcbssc.com

